
 

 
 

 

 
To: Members of Committee of the Whole  
 
From: John Kennedy, City Clerk  
 
Meeting Date: September 21, 2015  
 
Subject: Report CPCLK15-013 
 Central East LHIN Presentation  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to inform Council that Chief Executive Officer, Deborah Hammons of the 
Central East Local Health Integration Network (LHIN) will attend the September 21, 
2015, Committee of the Whole meeting to provide an update on health care activities 
and on the development of the Integrated Health Service Plan 2016-2019.   
 
 

Recommendation  

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CPCLK15-013, dated 
September 21, 2015, of the City Clerk as follows: 
 
That the presentation by Deborah Hammons of the Central East Local Health 
Integration Network (LHIN) be received for information. 

 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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Background 
 
In July staff received a request from the office of Chief Executive Officer, Deborah 
Hammons of the Central East LHIN, indicating that she wished to address Council at 
the September 21, 2015 Committee of Whole meeting.  
 
Ms. Hammons will provide an update on health care activities and on the development 
of the Integrated Health Service Plan 2016-2019.   
 
 
Submitted by,  
 

 
 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 
 
 
Contact Name: 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1799 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138 
E-Mail: jkennedy@peterborough.ca 
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